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 OUR REF  T2783.4/CWI/FCG 

YOUR REF  EN010103 

11 April 2023 
 
 
 
David Wagstaff OBE 
Deputy Director 
Energy Infrastructure Planning Delivery 
Department of Energy Security & Net Zero 
1 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1H 0ET 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
North Sea Midstream Partners (Teesside Gas Processing Plant Limited/Teesside Gas & Liquids 
Processing) 
Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure (Planning Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 
Application by Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage Limited (“the 
Applicant") for an Order granting Development Consent for the Proposed Net Zero Teesside project 
(“the proposed Development”) 
 
We refer to your letters of 10 March and 3 April 2023 and confirm that we act on behalf of Teesside Gas 
Processing Plant Limited (“TGPP”) and Teesside Gas & Liquids Processing (“TGLP”) in relation to the above 
DCO application.  TGLP and TGPP’s interests are managed by North Sea Midstream Partners (“NSMP”). 
 
We confirm that we have reviewed the submissions made in response to your letter of 10 March and confirm 
that we have no further comments to make in relation to the matters that were raised.  Our Clients are content 
to rest on the matters set out in our letter to you of 24 March. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Colin Innes 
For and on behalf of Shepherd and Wedderburn LLP  
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